
Our Welcome Back Safety Protocol  

❖ Welcome back to our in-person services beginning June 13th @ 10 am PT. 

❖ Masks and social distancing are optional. Please notify the ushers upon 

arrival if you prefer to be seated in the social distance section. 

❖ All surfaces will be professionally disinfected prior to your arrival and 

there will be several stations with masks and hand sanitizers throughout 

the facility. 

❖ All air filers in the facility have been changed for optimal air circulation. 

❖ Food items offered during our outdoor fellowship time will be 

prepackaged. 

❖ We ask that if you are not feeling well that you remain at home and plan 

to attend when you are feeling better. 


